
	
  

	
  

5 MAY 2017 

NALC & AON – WORKING TOGETHER TO PROTECT OUR 

COMMUNITIES 

In the current financial climate time where Local Councils are increasingly 

acting as a safety net to maintain vital services for communities, it is more 

important than ever to have sector experts we can rely on who can support 

our endeavours and arrange protection for councils delivering services. 

An important aspect is Insurance and risk management where we have the 

reassurance of working with Aon UK Limited, one of the UK’s largest 

insurance brokers and our principal insurance partner. 

Our association dates back nearly 50 years, and during that time, Aon have 

provided NALC and our members access to a wealth of knowledge and 

experience of insurance and risk management – a vital extra piece of 

support as council powers and responsibilities grow. 

They have worked closely with us to gain deeper insight into the challenges 

and issues councillors and clerks face and  arrange insurance solutions that - 

we believe - genuinely meet the needs of the local council sector. This year 

Aon have  worked with the insurers to enhanced the policy to provide 

increased coverage and have a price match offer for new customers*, click 

here for more details. 

If not already with Aon, we’d encourage you give Aon a call on 0333 222 0145 

to discuss your needs and request a quote for your committee for the 

forthcoming renewal. 

Yours 

 

Cllr Sue Baxter 

NALC Chairman 

 



	
  

National Association of Local Councils (NALC) is an introducer appointed 

representative of Aon UK Limited which is authorised and regulated by the 

Financial Conduct Authority. 

Aon UK Limited Registered Office, The Aon Centre, The Leadenhall Building, 

122 Leadenhall Street, London EC3V 4AN. Registered No. 210725. FCA 

registration No. 310451. FP.ENT.1839.JR 

*Underwriting criteria apply  

 

 

	
  


